
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 WE ARE THANKFUL TO HAVE MICHAEL FLETCHER BACK WITH US, IF ONLY FOR A 

LIMITED TIME. IT NEVER FAILS TO AMAZE ME HOW GOD WORKS ALL OF THESE THINGS 

OUT WHEN WE PUT OUR TRUST IN HIM. MICHAEL JUST HAPPENED TO BE AVAILABLE TO 

COME AND HELP OUT IN OUR TIME OF NEED UNTIL WE CAN FIND A PERMANENT 

REPLACEMENT FOR RICH. 

AS YOU MIGHT IMAGINE, WE ARE GETTING MANY NOTES FROM LISTENERS 

COMMENTING ON RICH. 

BARBARA IN FLORENCE WROTE, “SURE AM GOING TO MISS RICH. HE WAS A GOOD 

ANNOUNCER AND HE USED TO COME FOR OUR MEETINGS FOR THE GOODMAN RADIO 

FELLOWSHIP. HE WAS ALWAYS KIND AND INTERESTING.” 

SALLY IN WAUPACA WROTE, “OVER 15 YEARS AGO WE HEARD AN INTERVIEW THAT RICH 

FRISCHKORN DID WITH RAY WANTA. IT CHANGED OUR LIVES! MY HUSBAND HAS MADE 

ABOUT 15 TRIPS TO WEST AFRICA WITH RAY SINCE THEN. WE KNOW THAT IN TIMES OF 

CHANGE THERE CAN BE ADDITIONAL EXPENSES. WE TRUST YOU TO USE THIS GIFT IN 

THE BEST PLACE.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AS WE ADJUST TO RICH’S ABSENCE. ONE THING I AM 

LEARNING IS THAT YOU NEVER REALLY KNOW HOW MUCH SOMEONE DOES UNTIL THEY 

AREN’T THERE TO DO IT ANYMORE.  

CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR THE FRISCHKORN FAMILY DURING THIS DIFFICULT TIME FOR 

THEM. 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEND A CARD TO THE FRISCHKORN FAMILY, YOU CAN SEND IT IN 

CARE OF THE RADIO STATION. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


